
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

19 December 2019 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern,  

 

This letter is to confirm that Rotary clubs within Rotary International Zone 8 have been 

granted the authorisation to raise funds on behalf of Interplast Australia and New Zealand 

(Interplast) from 1 July 2019 until 30 June 2020. 

 

If you wish to clarify the above, please contact Interplast on 03 9249 1231, or through our 

website, www.interplast.org.au, or email us at contactus@interplast.org.au. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Cameron Glover 

 

Chief Executive Officer 

Interplast Australia and New Zealand 
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